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Temporary Taxi Licences 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be requested to prepared amendments to Bylaw No. 9651, The 
Vehicles for Hire Bylaw, 2019, to: 
1. Renew the terms for the existing 21 temporary wheelchair accessible taxis until 

June 30, 2032; and 
2. Implement Option 2: Grant Eight Enterprise Taxi Licenses and Six Additional 

Temporary Wheelchair Accessible Taxi Licenses. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 5, 
2024, considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee received presentations from the following:  

 Furqan Ali, Saskatoon Radio Cabs; 

 Muhammad Mirza;  

 Ray Bourner, Riide Holdings Inc.; 

 Azhar Randhawa; 

 Mohammad Sarkar; 

 Ahsan Kamboh; 

 Zuhaib Jahangir, Captain Taxi; and 

 Malik Draz, USW Union. 
 
Attachment 
March 5, 2024 report of the Community Services Division. 
March 1, 2024 letter from Ray Bourner, Riide Holdings Inc 


